
 
E-Update  
August 24, 2009  
WELCOME TO THE FIRST E-UPDATE FROM CSSRC. You are receiving this email as 
a subscriber to the Colorado School Safety Resource Center listserv, in the Colorado 
Department of Public Safety. E-Updates from CSSRC will be sent monthly and will 
contain the most current information and resources, as well as information about school 
safety efforts throughout the state. Please forward this to others interested in school 
safety, so that they may also join our email list.  
 
NEW: CSSRC WEBSITE. We invite you to visit our new, expanded website with 
resources for school staff, emergency responders, community partners, and parents at 
http://www.safeschools.state.co.us.  This website contains links to regularly updated 
resources to support school safety efforts in Colorado schools and communities.  
 
REGISTER NOW FOR SAFE SCHOOLS TRAINING. Team registration is now open 
for the Colorado Safe Schools Regional Training -Grand Junction, Tuesday and 
Wednesday, September 29-30, 2009, 8:00 am - 4:00 pm.    
This conference is co-sponsored by the Colorado School Safety Resource Center and 
the Center for the Study and Prevention of Violence-CU. The training is FREE for 
Colorado school personnel, law enforcement, behavioral health, emergency 
management, and others with a stake in the school safety mission in our state. The 
Colorado Office of the Attorney General and the Colorado School Districts Self 
Insurance Pool has also provided support for this conference.  
The conference flyer is attached to this email and TEAM registration may NOW be 
completed on-line at http://ibs.colorado.edu/cspv/regional_training/index.php 
Individual registration begins September 1. Please visit the School Safety Resource 
Center website at www.safeschools.state.co.us or the Center for the Study and 
Prevention of Violence website at www.colorado.edu/cspv/safeschools for additional 
information.  
 
SCHOOL NEEDS SURVEY.  Please help us know better how to serve you and the 
schools in Colorado by completing the short on-line anonymous survey located on our 
website home page. You can also locate it by going to 
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.aspx?sm=WvUwfa_2f_2fbuuhcP5FxpRpGA_3d_
3d.   Survey results will be compiled by October 31, 2009 to direct future training and 
resource needs around the state.  
 
SAVE THE DATE. Colorado Safe Schools Regional Training - Denver.  The CSSRC 
and CSPV will host the next prevention and school safety training conference in the 
Denver metro area on February 25 and 26th, 2010. Registration and training details 
coming soon, and will be viewable on our website www.safeschools.state.co.us.  
 
H1N1 INFORMATION FOR SCHOOLS. The CSSRC website also contains links to the 
latest H1N1 information for schools. Website:  http://www.safeschools.state.co.us  
 
Please forward this email to others on your email list with an interest in 
supporting safe and positive schools in Colorado.  


